The Tolibas Family Missionaries to the Philippines

4 Dear Praying Friends,

With grateful hearts we are writing (o you, 1o
give vou all an update with our ministry here
in the Philippines. Thank you so much for
financially supporting us, and consistently

praying for us.

This year 2017 we completed our 8" year o
- s . f
missionary service to our 2" Church Planting
work. And as you can imagine we have seen

many changes in this country for the past few

years. In spite of all the needs and tragedies

natural and spiritual, God has done a great
work and raised a strong church throughout
this area and your church has a part on the
souls that are getting saved here. We are
most grateful as well that we were privileged
to have had a small part in it. Thank you so
much for your sacrifices and love (o the work

of the Lord. I remember an old quote from a

great man of God named “James Hudson Taylor”™ he said. “God's work done in God s way

never lacks God's supply. Let us continue to further God's work in Missions, to spread the

Gospel because it won't be long Jesus will be coming soon let us keep on the firing line

Prayer Request:

I

Please pray for our 5 New Bible Students that will go fo the Bible College for

minisiry training. we are raising 8395 each of them this coming school year for

their tuition. if you can be of a help in any amount we will appreciate it.
We are also praying to start another Church and send oul the 7 preachers that we

have trained for the ministry to plant churches in different villages in these cily.

Supporting Address: IBMA P.O Box 912 Marietta Ohio 45750



The Tolibas Family Missionaries to the Philippines

May You have a Blessed Mission Conference 2017!
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